
 

St Minver School 

Head of School: Mrs A Warren 

 

T: 01208 862496 
E: hello@stminver.org W: www.stminver.org    
St Minver School, Rock Road, St Minver, Wadebridge, Cornwall PL27 6QD  
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 
Friday 25th April 2025  
  

Cowrie Class – Nursery  Summer Term 1 
 

Welcome back to the summer term! I hope you all had a restful Easter break. It is so lovely to be able to 
continue to welcome so many children into our growing nursery provision. All the children are continuing 
to settle into preschool life at St Minver and making great progress. Our topic for this half term is called 
‘It’s a Bug’s Life’ where we will be finding out about minibeasts and lifecycles. We have so many exciting 
activities planned indoors and outdoors throughout this half term to support our topic!  
 
Book Bags If your child requires a book bag, please could you let me know and I can add you to the list. It 
would be great if all the children could use their book bag to transport their sharing books between 
school and home. If you have already got your child’s name down for a book bag, we haven’t forgotten -  
we should hopefully be receiving them soon.  
 
Preparing for learning in the following week… A page providing you with information regarding the 
learning that will take place during the following week in school will be emailed out to you every Friday. 
This will provide you with the basic information you need so that you can chat to, and prepare, your child 
for their learning before they come in to school. This will help them to build their confidence and it will 
help them to create deeper connections in their learning.  
  
Shared reading books The children will be choosing books from our large selection of Julia Donaldson 
books to bring home to share with you. Please remember to sign the little blue reading diary so we know 
when to provide your child with a new book.  
  
Sun hats and Suncream Now the weather is getting warmer and the sun is starting to shine please could 
you send your child into school with a labelled sun hat and sun cream. Please could you make sure 
suncream is applied before arriving into school.  
  
Tapestry Please let us know if you are not able to access Tapestry or unsure about your role in using it.   
  
Class Reading Bear It has been really lovely to see all the different adventures Rufus the Bear has been 
on so far, if your child hasn’t yet had Rufus don’t worry he is still making his way around the class.  
 
Lunches Please could I just remind you all to book your child’s lunches through ParentPay. If you have any 
issues with this just pop in to reception and Miss Martin will be able to help you.  
 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see me.  
  
Kind regards,  
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Mrs Treleaven  
Nursery Manager   
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